
CLUB POLICY # 115   
        

 
Board Members running for Officer Positions during Elections 
   
 

1.0  An elected Board Member does not have to resign his/her 
office as a Board Member to run for an Officer’s position in an up-
coming election. 
  
2.0 If the Board Member is elected to an Officer’s position then the 
vacated director position will be filled by election  at the fall annual 
meeting.  The beginning term date for all elected positions will be 
on January 1 of the New Year. 
 

3.0 Such a Board Member, as above, shall only be able to run for one Club 
Officer’s position on the ballot during the election with the exception of Secretary 
and Treasurer.  
                                                                                    Club Policy 2007 BOD 
                                                                                     Original Policy 28 


